
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mesiacos, Theodoros  
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 2:13 PM 
To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: Traffic Study Request 
 
Mr. Greene, 
 
I hope all is well. I have a resident requesting a stop sign at Fourth Ave and Bevier (T-intersection). 
 
Can you please look into your files and let me know if you have conducted a traffic study recently for 
this neighborhood?  
 
Any insight/advice would be appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
Ted Mesiacos 
Alderman Ward 3 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


